
 
 

 
 
October 5, 2021 
 
Name 
Address 
City, State  Zip 
 
RE: Kennydale Lakeline Sewer System Improvement Project: Property-Specific Grinder Pump Plan and 

Owner Meeting   
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Renton’s design team is nearing completion on your property’s sewer 
design plan and would like to arrange a meeting with you to review it. This meeting will allow the City to present 
our proposed design for your particular property and provide you with an opportunity to review and comment 
on your respective site plan prior to its finalization. 
 
Your property’s sewer plan will be sent to you prior to the meeting to give you time to formulate any questions 
or concerns that you may have with the proposed plan. 
 
We would like to schedule an in-person meeting with you at your property between November 1 and 
November 12. To learn about the sewer systems and sign-up for an in-person property owner meeting, please 
visit kennydalelakeline.participate.online. Please sign-up for a property owner meeting by October 24. If you 
miss the sign-up window, you may receive a phone call or email requesting a meeting to discuss the project.  
 
You can also email us at kennydalelakeline@enviroissues.com to request a meeting. We will respond to your 
meeting request as soon as possible and will stay in touch with you to confirm the meeting date and time. If you 
prefer an online meeting instead, that can be arranged as well. 
 
If you have questions, would like to request an interpreter for the meeting, or need additional information 
before scheduling a property owner meeting, please contact me at jhobson@rentonwa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
JohnHobson 
 
John Hobson 
Project Manager 
Wastewater Utility 
425-430-7279 
jhobson@rentonwa.gov 

mailto:jhobson@rentonwa.gov

